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Jan 16, 2019 

To Whom It May Concern: 

We have travelled Concession 14 of Brant weekly for feed deliveries 

and it has always been a very rough road. These conditions can be very 

hard on our equipment. 

These road conditions have been the same for the past 20 plus years. 

Something should be done to improve this road. 

Yours Truly, 

Robin Johnson 

B&L Farm Services Ltd. 

www.blferm.com
mailto:blfarm@bmts.com


MAmLLBEEF F■LD 
RR#3 Chesley ON, N0G IL0 

(519) 363-3423 
Fax: (519) 363-0386 

January 18, 2019 

To whom this may concern, 

Maxwell Beef Farms Ltd. uses the 14th of Brant for our farming operations and we have found 
over the past year the road has been poorly maintained to the point we would have concerns for 
peoples safety. 

We hope the road can be fixed and properly maintained in the near future for the benefit and 
safety for those who regularly use it. 

Yours Truly, 

George Maxwell 
Maxwell Beef Farms Ltd. 



I 

January 21, 2019 

Municipality of Brockton 

Council and Roads Department. 

I am writing you today in regards to Brant Township concession road #14, more specifically 

for me, between Side road 25N and Bruce Rd 10. As I am sure you are aware, we travel this 

road every second day to pick up the milk from Wilfred Boerkamp's dairy farm. It has been 

brought to my attention that the state of the road has been getting worse and larger pot holes 

are forming. It is especially bad now since the mild spell and the freeze again. There are ruts 

mixed in with the pot holes. I am concerned from a safety aspect and also from a maintenance 

and repair aspect to our equiprnent. 

Our company makes a conscious effort to travel on these concession roads with as little load on 

as possible. We are well aware of the potential weight on our units and therefore try to be a 

good community partner and ag industry partner. 

I am asking for council and staff to strongly consider this road for repair when looking at your 

road repair plan for the upcoming year. 

I can be reached at my office or by email for any further questions or discussion if you would 

like. 

Best regards, 

Scott Wark 
President 
Wark Milk Transport 
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